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BIRTHDAYS 
 

Happy Birthday to all children celebrating their special day! 

We hope you had a lovely day with family and friends. 
 

Nursery: Ivy  

Class 1: Olivia  

Class 2: Beau, Lila, Louie, George, Harry  

Class 4: Luca, Ryan 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

COMMUNITY LINKS 

 
 

Wolviston Primary School 
The Green  
Wolviston  
TS22 5LN 

Tel: 01740644374 
Email: enquiries@wolviston.org.uk  

Head Teacher: Mrs. S. Hawes. BEd. NASENCO 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back to Summer Term everyone! I hope everyone 
has had a relaxing Easter break with family and friends.  
 
It’s so lovely to see (most of) the children back in school, 
after so many were poorly at the end of last term. Thank you 
to all parents who kindly notified us of their child’s absence. 
In the next couple of weeks, we are hoping to set up an 
answer phone facility, which will allow all parents and carers 
to leave a message out of hours.  
 
We have another busy term ahead; further details of planned 
events will be shared with you via SeeSaw and class letters, 
this includes a whole school (YR-Y6) day trip. 
 

Thank you for your continuous support,  
Mrs Hawes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Hawes.  

 

  YEAR SIX SAT’S 
 

Statutory Assessment Tests (SATs) take place for all Year 6 
children across the country in a couple of weeks. Our Year 
6 children have worked so hard, and we are very proud of 
you all, now is your time to shine. Please remember, that 
this is just one week in your learning journey so far.  
Day-in-day-out, we see the complete, brilliant, and 
individually talented young people they really are.  
 

This poem sums up SAT’s for me, good luck you lovely lot!  
 
 

SATs don’t measure sports, SATs don’t measure art,  
SATs don’t measure music, or the kindness of your heart. 
SATs don’t see your beauty, SATs don’t know your worth, 
SATs don’t see the reasons, you were put upon this Earth.  
 

SATs don’t see your magic, how you make others smile, 
SATs don’t time how quickly, you can run a mile.  
SATs don’t hear your laughter, or see you’ve come this far,  
SATs are just a tiny glimpse, of who you really are.  
 

So, sitting at your table, with a pencil and your test, 
Remember SATs aren’t who you are,  
Remember YOU’RE THE BEST 
 
 

Mr Wilcox, Mrs Cotton, and Mrs Robson have supported 
the children so well to develop knowledge, understanding 
and confidence ahead of SATS. The children are ready to 
take on the challenge of the assessments. I’d like to 
publicly thank them for all their hard work & commitment.  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

EASTER CRAFTS 
 

Our good friend Sam, who works for TESCO, kindly brought 
some additional resources to our Easter Arts and Crafts day. 
The children enjoyed making Easter biscuits with Sam who 

worked with some of our younger children in school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to all those children who took part in our Easter 
Hunt around the Village. Winners will be announced soon.  

 
 

 

POSITIVE MENTAL HEALTH AND WELL BEING 
 

This term Bryony, from Alliance Psychology Services, will be 

continuing to support children, and staff, across school to talk 

about positive mental health and ways in which we can all 

keep mentally healthy. Our school council members have 

suggested this term well-being focus which Bryony will deliver.  

 

Wolviston FC Wildcats is a way for girls 
to get involved with football in a fun 

and friendly environment, at your local 
football club and with expert coaching 
from Infinity Football Skills. Follow the 

link to find out more….  
 

 

SAFETY REMINDER 
 

Please remain vigilant whilst we have a skip on site.   

 

FRIENDS OF WOLVISTON 
 

We have had a great response to set this group up. If anyone is 

prepared to take on the role of Chair, please let me know ASAP 
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